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North South University

Office of the Registrar

03 April 2023

Notice

Students who are getting Board Scholarship
based on their HSC result and have not
submitted their forms are requested to report
to the Registrar’s Office immediately. You
need to fill up a form with your student
bank account number (14 digit or more)
attaching the necessary documents within 06

April 2023.
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Dr. Ahmed Tazmeen
Registrar
North south University



